YOUR PRACTICE LETTERHEAD HERE
Dear New Patient,
Welcome!   We are glad you have chosen Your Chiropractic Practice Name Here for your chiropractic care.  We also want to say thank you for entrusting us with your health needs.  Choosing a health care provider or facility is not a decision that you made lightly.  We feel honored that you have trusted us enough to come here for care.  We will do everything in our power to live up to that trust and to hopefully, where your health is concerned, exceed your expectations.
At our office, we have a simple and to the point concern.  Our goal is to offer the highest quality chiropractic care to everyone who seeks our services.  We want each and every person who comes to us to feel we have given our all toward getting maximum results.  We believe everyone deserves an abundant and healthy life.  This statement means we take our job seriously.
We are committed to helping people, and doing so with the best care possible.  I consider your relationship with us to be a two way street.  We will do half the work, and you will be doing half the work.  I say this because, ultimately, you heal you!   Without your cooperation, no results are possible.  One of the most important things you can do to help yourself is to find out as much as possible about your care, subluxation, chiropractic, and health in general.
To help support you in this area we offer our Monday night New Patient Doctor’s Report where we will set the foundation for all future care and expectations.  At the Doctor’s Report we will teach you how to get the best results from chiropractic care and detail your specific care plan with visit frequency,  and what your responsibilities are to get the best results.  It will be to your benefit to have a spouse, significant other, friend, or loved one present.  We have many resources we will be providing to you during your care.  If at any time you feel you need more information, please ask us.  An open dialog is an essential part of obtaining the results you deserve.
Again, welcome to our family and thank you.  If there is anything else we can do to help you on your journey to optimal health and well being, please tell us.  We are here to serve you.  We look forward to a long, healthy relationship with you and your family.
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